From: Chen, Lily (Fed

To: internal-pgc

Subject: Reminder - After Preliminary Deadline
Date: Monday, October 2, 2017 11:13:27 AM
Importance: High

Dear ALL,

First, thank Jacob, Larry and Dustin for diligently handling the submissions before the preliminary
deadline. Now all the scanned submissions are stored the sharepoint.

Dustin will bring this up tomorrow at the meeting. It is always cautious to remind everyone that at
this stage, the submissions are still confidential to external of “internal-pgc”. Please make sure that
we do not mention who submitted what at this stage and do not discuss any pros and cons on any
submitted algorithm with ANY external personal. Some of our team members are traveling and may
be asked about the preliminary submissions. When we mention the number of submissions, we
need to make sure to tell this is not a final number since people do not have to submit before
preliminary deadline and may withdraw before the final deadline. If any of you can think anything
else to remind the team, please share.

Thanks,

Lily
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